
Minutes of GBM Held on 4-10-2017 

Welcoming the members in his inaugural address, Shri NP MOHAN mentioned 

that: 

 We expect greater participation from the members in the affairs of the 

Society and requested members with their rich experience to give their 

suggestions and material for the quarterly PRS. 

 Each one should through their contacts should help in enrolling more 

members to strengthen the Society. 

 A very comprehensive and, useful and informative compendium on 7th CPC 

Concordance tables (for revised pension) and Govt orders has been 

distributed or sent to members. They should study and see for themselves 

the revised pension for which they are eligible.  

 FMA has been increased to Rs. 1000/- from 1st July, 2017. 

 


